
Broom Making 
at Brimham  We 
have been asked 
to circulate the 
flier if you would 
like to attend the 
broom making 
workshops at 
Brimham Rocks in 
half term week. 


KS2 Football 
Match We are 
really looking 
forward to 
Monday’s football 

match against Darley.  Please make sure that all the children who are playing 
remember to bring their kits (inc. boots) with them on Monday as we will get them 
changed in school before the end of the day so they are ready for a prompt start.


Thank you to those of you who attended 
the PTFA tea and 
biscuits on 
Tuesday and the 
PTFA meeting last 
night.  Your 
support is always 
very much 
appreciated. 
Thank you.


And finally…we 
break up next 
Friday (25th 
October) and 
return to school 
on Monday 4th 
November 2024.

SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

18th October 2024

22 Oct  
Curriculum 
night


25 Oct- Break 
up for half term


4 Nov - Return 
to school


6 Nov - Miss 
Barnes returns


8 Nov - Willow 
Class to Eureka


Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Mapping’

Come along and find out how we 
teach English and Maths to all our 
children on Tuesday 22nd 
October from 4 - 6pm in the 
school hall.  During this session 
you will learn the latest ways in 
which we teach the children and 
the curricular content that they 
are expected to know by the time 
they complete their primary 
education.  We 
hope you can 
join us for a 
relaxed, yet 
informative 
evening!

Thank you to Lynda and Chloe and Jenni for 
helping with our pumpkin parade last night!


